New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission
1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD

AZTEC, NEwW MEX!ICO

January 23, 1959

Davis 011 Company
802 Midlond Zavings Building
Denver, clorado

Gentlemen:

On Januory 27, 1959 we wrote you a letter :zbout your #1 McConnell
well In the 5W; Section 12-2JN-13W. We have since found that

we do have a “ederal Well Fecord on a well in Unit M of Seotion
12-27W-13k and preaume that shis is the only well drilled in the
Southwest Cuarter of Section 12.

If we are correct in assuming that the location previously filed

in Unit ¥ of Section 12 has bsen abandoned im favor of locating the
well in Unit I ther you may disregard asur letter of January 27.

We are sorry that ths confusion in our files resul::. i». this
error.

Yours very truly

Emery Co Arnold
Supervisor, 2ict. #3
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